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477. Mr C Brink (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:

(1) Whether the investigation into CAS 34/11/2015 opened at the Pretoria Central Police Station is still ongoing; if not, why not; if so, by what date is it envisaged that the investigation will be finalised;

(2) whether the SA Police Service (SAPS) obtained and/or executed any search and seizure warrants while investigating the specified case; if not, what is the position in this regard; if so, what are the relevant details;

(3) whether the SAPS interviewed or attempted to interview (a) certain persons (names and details furnished) and/or (b) any executives of a certain company (names and details furnished); if no, in each case, why not, if so, what are the relevant details in each case?           NW659E


REPLY

(1) Yes, the investigation into CAS 34/11/2015, opened at the Pretoria Central Police Statio, id ongoing. The date of finalisation of the investigation cannot be provided at this stage, due to the complex nature of the investigation.

(2) No, the South African Police Service (SAPS) has not obtained and/or executed any search and seizure warrants, while investigating the specified case. The acquiring of any search and/or seizure warrants will be determined as the investigation progresses.

(3) No. The interviewing of any persons of interest to the investigation will be conducted as the need arises, during the investigation process.
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